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I would not call the start to the new school year totally uneventful when it comes 
to the staff liaison position position, but I have not had any serious, pressing 
issues come to me. I have had several staff members drop by to see me for 
discussion, but it was more of just wanting to discuss what was going on this 
school year. It has definitely been a year of adaptation and flexibility. 

It seems to me that the teaching staff understands most of the issues at hand. 
Staffing shortages, students being lower on the educational curve than normal, and 
students having to re develop good study habits are all items that teachers are 
dealing with presently. 

I personally refuse to believe that this is the new normal. If we do not accept it 
as the new normal, we will be able to make significant progress where it is needed.
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